
As we approach the 8th anniversary of the 
Grenfell Tower fire, the NHS wants you to know 
that we are thinking of you and your loved ones during this
difficult time. We understand that many people are concerned
about their future health and wellbeing, and we want to reassure
you that the NHS will continue to support you, your family, and
the North Kensington community, now and into the future.

The NHS is here for you,
now and always

North Kensington GP care
If you have any health concerns, you can speak to your local
GP. Let them know you’ve been affected by the Grenfell Tower
fire, and they will ensure you get the right care and support.

Turn over for information on booking these services and more

Enhanced health checks
If you have been affected by the Grenfell Tower fire, you're
eligible for a free Enhanced Health Check. These checks help
you manage health concerns and support a healthier lifestyle.

Here is a reminder of  the services you can access now:



Emotional health and wellbeing services

Emotional support is available through the Grenfell Health and
Wellbeing Service.

How to access support
Refer yourself  online: www.grenfellwellbeing.com
Phone: 020 8637 6279

8am–8pm, Monday - Friday
9am–8pm, Saturday - Sunday

Email: grenfell.wellbeingservice@nhs.net
Ask your GP to refer you

Not sure what to do? Fill out the form on the website for an
informal chat about your options. This service is flexible,
culturally sensitive, and available for both adults and children.

If  you have any questions or concerns
about your health, speak to your GP or
email us at: nhsnwl.nkrt@nhs.net 

How to book GP services and
enhanced health checks

Through your GP surgery
In the community:

call 07768 271733 (9am–5pm).
email nhsnwl.grenfellenhancedhealth@nhs.net
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